Vw&’*’“‘ i

David M. Christian veriL(’n

Vice President

Regulatory Affairs Florida .
106 E. College Avenue, Suite 810

Tallahassee, Florida 32301
Telephone: 850-224-3963
Fax: B50-222-2912
david.christian@verizon.com

November 2, 2006 — VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Commission Clerk and
Administrative Services

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 030961-Ti
TTI National Inc.
Teleconnect Long Distance Service and Systems Company

Dear Ms. Bayo:

This letter is submitted on behalf of TTI National Inc. (TTI) and Teleconnect Long
Distance Service and Systems Company (Teleconnect) in response to Commission
Order No. PSC-03-1469-FOF-TL in Docket No. 030961-Tl. Teleconnect and TTI paid
less than $1 million in intrastate switched access charges within the most recent 12-
month period, and they have complied with each of the flow-through requirements as
specified in Section 364.163(2), Florida Statutes. This letter shall serve as notification
of compliance of TT| and Teleconnect in this regard.

Any guestions you may have regarding this letter may be directed to my attention at
850-224-3963.

Sincerely,

Vice Pre.sident
Regulatory Affairs Florida
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